
 

 

The future of public education in Indiana  
in an era of privatization, declining budgets and increasing expectations  

 
Join friends of public education for a discussion. 

 

Saturday, August 26 – 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. 
H. Dean Evans Center for Community & Education 

8550 Woodfield Crossing Blvd., Indianapolis 
 

 

Featuring: 
 

Dr. Jennifer McCormick, Indiana 
 Superintendent of Public Instruction 

 
Glenda Ritz, former Indiana 

 Superintendent of Public Instruction 
 

Dr. Suellen Reed, former Indiana 
 Superintendent of Public Instruction 

 
 

Bring your questions! 
 

 
 

The Indiana Coalition for Public Education 
is a bi-partisan, non-profit organization that 
supports public schools. 


